
 

 
Message from

Patricia Kawahara - Principal
March 07, 2024

Dear Sycamore Valley Families,

I hope you are well.

This week we are celebrating Words Matter Week.  Each day
students had the opportunity to consider ways to be kind.  Today PTA
worked with students during recess to create a Word Wall of kind words (see
picture below).  Tomorrow students will use the word wall to write
positive messages for friends.  A big thank you to the No Place for Hate
club and Student Leadership students and teacher leaders, and the PTA
coordinator and volunteers Megan Johnson, Jenny Carter and Sarah Cain. 

The ticket sales close Sunday, March 10th at 9:00pm, for our Live Auction. We
sincerely hope that many of you will support our school by attending the Live
Auction on March 22nd. See details below and the link to purchase your ticket.

Keep reading for some dates to remember, the April read aloud
updated schedule, and some SRVUSD Updates.

Dates to Remember:
03/10 - Daylight Saving - Spring Forward 1 hour
03/15 - No School - Teacher Work Day  
03/20-03/22 - Conference Days - Minimum Day Schedule

TK-K Grade:  8:00 - 10:30
1st - 5th Grade: 8:00 - 12:00

03/22 - School Live Auction
03/29 - No School - Spring Break Starts
04/01-04/05 - No School Spring Break



Updated April Read Aloud:  April Read Aloud

Words Matter:

SRVUSD Information

April Board Resolutions: 
School Library Month - April
San Ramon Valley Unified School District recognizes the month of April as
School Library Month. The school library ensures that students and staff are
effective users of ideas and information and contributes to the growth and
development of all students. Lifelong learning is enhanced and systematically
developed through the school library. The librarian’s role is to provide the
leadership and expertise necessary to ensure that the school library is an
integral part of each school’s instructional program. 
 
National Day of Silence - April 12
San Ramon Valley Unified School District recognizes April 12, 2024, as
National Day of Silence. During this student-led national event, some students
may choose to take a vow of silence to bring attention to the name calling,
bullying and harassment that many LGBTQ+ youth face. SRVUSD promotes
respect, tolerance, and acceptance on all our campuses and believes that all
students and staff have a right to a safe and healthy school environment.
National Day of Silence will not alter instruction on April 12, but students may
voluntarily participate, and teachers may discuss and are asked to be
thoughtful and sensitive as they create lesson plans. Teachers will be teaching

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1YtKBzhUJTNgNpaP9oV9OKMt9msReBucmN7gTq_bdypc/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1YtKBzhUJTNgNpaP9oV9OKMt9msReBucmN7gTq_bdypc/edit
https://www.srvusd.net/documents/BOE/23 24 Resolutions/Resolution18-2324.pdf
https://www.srvusd.net/documents/BOE/23 24 Resolutions/Resolution21-2324.pdf


on this day. The pride flag will fly at the District Office and at all District sites.
 
Public School Volunteer Appreciation Week - April 15-19
San Ramon Valley Unified School District recognizes the week of April 15-19,
2024, as Public School Volunteer Appreciation Week. The many devoted and
dedicated volunteers in our community provide essential support to our
students through generous donations of time, talent, and resources.
Volunteers enrich learning experiences beyond what is often available for
students and selflessly serve on our boards and committees. They play a key
role as our partners in education and in fostering a sense of community and
pride within our schools and district.
 
Environmental Week - April 21-27
San Ramon Valley Unified School District recognizes the week of April 21-27,
2024, as Environmental Week. Schools have the potential to effect positive,
tangible environmental change while preparing students, in their careers and
civic life, to be stewards of their communities, the earth, and its resources. We
support students in becoming aware of the impact of their actions on
themselves, others, the environment, and vulnerable communities around the
world. SRVUSD also acknowledges April 21 as John Muir Day and April 22 as
Earth Day.
 
Celebrating Music in Our Schools:
Join us in celebrating music in our schools by attending our band, choir, and
orchestra festivals. 
(Please note, Sycamore Valley 5th grade Band students will participate in the
Monte Vista concert on March 28th. Sycamore Valley 5th grade Strings
students will participate in the SRVUSD concert on April 17th.)
 
Parent Engagement Workshop with NAACP for Elementary (ES):
There is a Parent Engagement Night for Elementary called "How to Effectively
Support Your Student's Success in School", hosted by NAACP Hayward
Chapter, on Wednesday, March 7th from 6:00-7:30pm. Check out the flyer
here to RSVP.
 
Hiring Event:  
Improve School Meals - Afternoon Event! Help spread the word about our
Hiring Event on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 - 3 pm-6 pm.
 
SRVUSD is hosting an afternoon hiring event for kitchen positions! Check out
the great job opportunities we have to serve students delicious meals. Paid
training and lots of schedule options. With more staff, we can accomplish our
goals of serving more cooked-from-scratch meals and reduced lunch wait
times. View our current job openings.
 
What: SRVUSD Kitchen Positions Hiring Event
When: Wednesday, March 20, 2024, come anytime from 3 pm - 6 pm.
Where: Service Center, 3280 Crow Canyon Road, San Ramon
Questions: Email SRVUSDeats@srvusd.net or call 925-824-1836
 
SELPA Community Advisory Committee- Bright Lights Award: 
The SRVUSD SELPA Community Advisory Committee (CAC) Bright Lights
Awards are designed to honor people who have made a positive impact on the
lives of students in special education. We encourage you to nominate

https://www.srvusd.net/documents/BOE/23 24 Resolutions/Resolution19-2324.pdf
https://www.srvusd.net/documents/BOE/23 24 Resolutions/Resolution20-2324.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wbHKpddGSMCD1fEY-Iok18f85QisSVYIpuemqzsUS2Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wbHKpddGSMCD1fEY-Iok18f85QisSVYIpuemqzsUS2Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF2V9fFv4s/LhWlym1Nkt2e_gj1IrGz6Q/view?utm_content=DAF2V9fFv4s&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer
https://www.edjoin.org/Home/Jobs?rows=10&page=1&sort=postingDate&sortVal=0&order=DESC&keywords=San Ramon Valley Unified School District&location=null&searchType=&jobTypes=28&days=0&empType=&catID=0&onlineApps=null&recruitmentCenterID=0&regionID=null&districtID=0&searchID=0
https://www.edjoin.org/Home/Jobs?rows=10&page=1&sort=postingDate&sortVal=0&order=DESC&keywords=San Ramon Valley Unified School District&location=null&searchType=&jobTypes=28&days=0&empType=&catID=0&onlineApps=null&recruitmentCenterID=0&regionID=null&districtID=0&searchID=0


someone (in any of the nine categories) deserving of this award who goes
'above and beyond' to engage, educate, and empower students receiving
special education services. The winners of each category will be honored
before the School Board Meeting on Tuesday, May 14, 2024. Please submit
nominations by Thursday, April 11, 2024. Thank you for taking the time to
recognize someone who has made a difference in a student’s life. Click here
to access the nomination form.

Events Calendar, Shark Fund and PTA information below - keep
scrolling!!

Thank you,
Patricia Kawahara

GO SHARKS!
 

IMPORTANT DATES

Incoming New TK & K Students Enrollment - Now Open
​Incoming New 1st - 5th Grade Students Enrollment - Now Open

03/08 - Spirit Day - Wear Sharkwear or blue clothing 
03/10 - Daylight Saving - Spring Forward 1 hour
03/10 - Auction Ticket Sales end at 9:00pm
03/15 - No School - Teacher Work Day 
03/18 - 03/24 - School Online Auction
03/20 - 03/22 - Conference Days - Minimum Day Schedule
03/22 - Spirit Day - Wear Sharkwear or blue clothing 
03/22 - School Live Auction
03/29 - No School - Spring Break Starts
04/01 - 04/05 - No School Spring Break
04/12 - Deadline to sign up for the Variety Show
05/01 - Variety Show Dress Rehearsal 1:00 PM in MPR
05/02 - Variety Show 6:00 PM in MPR

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaPwVKteT8OAhxDvTFn3b5GLR_8PvVS6E0EvIh9-tuffBtJg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaPwVKteT8OAhxDvTFn3b5GLR_8PvVS6E0EvIh9-tuffBtJg/viewform?usp=sf_link


�• The TEACHERS & ADMINISTRATION are making an
AUCTION APPEARANCE, ARE YOU?! •�

 
The success of the auction will determine the future of the EDUCATIONAL
SUPPORT STAFF and PROGRAMS available for Sycamore students.  We
ask that everyone realize the importance and do their part in supporting.  
 
TICKETS CLOSE Sunday, MARCH 10th @ 9pm

https://event.auctria.com/9d7c1beb-2e26-4c2e-a4e1-caf9b8ceb452/

_____________________________________________________
BE A STAR - DONATE TO OUR AUCTION! 
From weekend getaways to sports tickets, culinary experiences to unique
talents—whatever you've got, we want it! Your generous donations make a
huge difference in supporting our school. Click here to
donate: http://tinyurl.com/DonateToAuction2024
 

https://event.auctria.com/9d7c1beb-2e26-4c2e-a4e1-caf9b8ceb452/
http://tinyurl.com/DonateToAuction2024


_____________________________________________________

Calling All Sycamore Families:
What treasures do YOU have to contribute? Whether it's a getaway, tickets, or
your unique skills, your donations help make our auction a success! Spread
the word to grandparents and friends. Every contribution counts. For more
details, check out the attached letter or contact our Auction Co-Chairs,
Katerina McCormack and Christine Hoffman,
at sycamorevalleyauction.edfund@srvef.org. Let's make this auction
shine! 
 _____________________________________________________ 
HOST A SYCAMORE SOCIAL - MAKE A DIFFERENCE!
Parents, your kids need you! Hosting a Sycamore Social isn't just a party—it's
supporting education and building community. With popular events raising
$2,000 - $5,000 each, your impact is huge! We need hosts for adult, kid, or
family socials. Contact Kristina Buskirk at kristinabuskirk@gmail.com to sign
up. Let's make memories and a difference! 

Auctria
_____________________________________________________

 
Classroom Placements: Parents you are welcome to complete
the attached form if you believe your child has specific needs.
After spring break, teachers will meet with Principal Kawahara to begin building
balanced classes for the 24/25 school year. Parents and students will be notified of
teacher and classroom placement on August 12th, 2024.
Careful consideration is given to the class placement of each student. The primary
factors considered in class placement are: 1. Current year’s teacher assessment of
the student’s needs. 2. Input from support staff - resource, speech, school
psychologist, reading specialists. 3. Class balance: academic performance, test
scores, behavior, and boy/girl ratio. 4. Physical, medical, emotional and social
development of the child. 5. Parent information regarding student’s specific needs.

This form is not required, however if you believe your child has specific needs
and/or excels in a particular type of classroom environment that the staff should
consider when placing him/her, you are welcome to complete and return the
attached form. Please do not request specific teachers. Letters that state a
specific teacher’s name or that tries to describe a specific teacher will not be
considered.
This form is due to the school office no later than March 27, 2024.

2024-2025 Student Class Placement
 

Attendance Line

Please call the attendance line 

mailto:sycamorevalleyauction.edfund@srvef.org
mailto:kristinabuskirk@gmail.com
http://tinyurl.com/SycamoreSocials
https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/aef9c549-ef3b-4334-b8f6-8a3b9241f110.pdf?rdr=true


to report an absence:
925-855-2898

AR 5113 States that all absences which are not cleared
​within two days after a student's return to school shall be

recorded as unexcused (CUT). 

Reminder:
If your child will be absent from school, please call the attendance line

(925) 855-2898. State your name and relationship, your child's name, grade
and teacher name along with the reason for absence. If your child is ill, please
let us know what symptoms your child is experiencing.

If your child has COVID-19, please notify the school office.
If you choose not to leave illness details, you will receive a call from the
attendance office asking for more information.

​It is our responsibility to maintain the health and safety of our school community and
we ask for your cooperation. Your student's private health information will not be
shared beyond administrative or nursing staff.

Note: Even if you have notified your child's teacher, please call the attendance line
to record the absence!

Thank you.
 

 
Reminder: Reminder: 

If you need to drop-off items for yourIf you need to drop-off items for your
​child or their teacher, child or their teacher, 

please call the school officeplease call the school office
when you arrive at the main gate.when you arrive at the main gate.   

(925) 855-2800

 



 

Sign Up genius links:

General Lunch Recess Helpers, General Morning
Recess Helpers. 
 
Lunch Recess General Volunteers:
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-44467019-lunch
 
Sycamore General Recess Volunteers:
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-44466238-sycamore
 

 
Click here for the Spiritwear Sale

Our annual Spring Sale starts next Tuesday, March 12th! Everything will be
discounted 25% sitewide! It's a great fundraising opportunity and there will be
exciting new product lines and designs!

Sale Dates: March 12th - March 26th
25% off all merchandise
Free shipping on orders over $60
$5 shipping on orders under $60
No code is needed

Spiritwear Sales

Free Shipping $75+ 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-44467019-lunch
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-44466238-sycamore
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/store/campaigns/35313-sycamore-spirit-wear
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/store/campaigns/35313-sycamore-spirit-wear


 

Variety Show:
OUR VARIETY SHOW IS BACK FOR 2024

AND WE ARE SO EXCITED!!!
Does your child love to perform on stage? Would they like to present an

entertaining act of their choice in front of an audience? Solo or as a group,
we would love to see your rising star showcased in this year’s Sycamore

Valley Variety Show!
 

IMPORTANT 2024 VARIETY SHOW DATES:
Deadline to submit Variety Show Act Participation Information and

Music: Friday, April 12th
 
Variety Show Dress Rehearsal: Wednesday, May 1st at 1:00 PM in MPR
Variety Show: Thursday, May 2nd at 6:00 PM in MPR Please read the Variety
Show 2024 Handout (Attached Below)
for all information pertaining to this year’s show and how to get your act signed
up in time!

Variety Show 2024 Handout
If you have any questions, please contact:

Laurie Campbell, Marisa Montierth & Kali Fama Variety Show Directors

https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/10943ecf-7401-4f18-8a30-a9ab3a9605c2.pdf?rdr=true


dancelm@mac.com marisamontierth@gmail.com kalifama@hotmail.com

   
San Ramon Childrens' Makers Market
Vidhra, in collaboration with the City of San Ramon, is thrilled to announce the
San Ramon Children's Makers Market taking place on May 4th, 2024, 10AM to
2PM at the Dougherty Station Community Arts Center in San Ramon. This
unique one-day marketplace empowers children (ages 7 to 17) to explore their
entrepreneurial ideas, receiving valuable feedback from genuine customers in
a real-world setting. It serves as an excellent platform for young minds to grasp
the intricacies of building a business marketplace. For more information,
interested children can contact thevidhra@gmail.com. Act quickly, as
applications will be closing soon.

 

Extracurricular Extension Programs for Grades 1 - 5 in the
subjects of Science, Language, Arts, Math and Research!

mailto:dancelm@mac.com
mailto:marisamontierth@gmail.com
mailto:kalifama@hotmail.com
mailto:thevidhra@gmail.com


Battle of the Books: 
The book list for the 2023/2024 school year is here! A minimum of 9
books (not 8 as previously misstated) must be read in order to compete in the
Spring tournament. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Science Fair:

Mark your calendars for the SLAM Science Fair coming this
Spring on Monday, April 22nd! Open to all 1st-5th graders, students will
answer scientific questions using The Scientific Method and present their
experiment and findings in a tri-fold poster board presentation. If you want to
participate and haven't signed up yet, please sign up here by February 29th!

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Science Builder's Challenge:

The Science Builder's Challenge is coming up on Tuesday, April 16th!  The
project goal of this year's challenge is to design, build, and launch a
trebuchet/catapult at a target 20 feet away.  If you want to participate and
haven't signed up yet, please sign up here by the end of March!

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Odyssey of the Mind:

Best of luck to Ethan Kang, Arnav Khanal, Daniel Kim, Zoe Li, Jaxon Lovren,
and Rohan Singh as they complete in this Saturday's NorCal State Association
Tournament! We are rooting for the team!

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Math Olympiad: 

Math Olympiad meetings are Wednesdays before school at 7:15am. Please
arrive at the front gate a few minutes early as no one is available to let late
students in.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WordMasters: 
Our WordMasters 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders completed Challenge #2 this
month! Congratulations to 3rd graders Griffin Rapp, Leo Hermon, and Luca
Pignati, and 4th/5th Graders Zara Hermon, Karthik Jayaraman, Zoya
Kashif, and Lauren Eves for the highest scores this round. 2 challenges
down, 1 to go!

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Research: 

The final research topic for this year is the SOLAR SYSTEM. Students can
pick any item related to the Solar System (e.g. Stars, Planets, Asteroids,
Comets, Galaxies, etc). Presentations should be trifold and/or poster board
only. Students may work individually or in pairs. Presentations are due Friday,
April 26th. Students should submit presentations to the front office to be
displayed in the library. Please email rajiedeol@gmail.comto get SLAM
credit.   

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 STEAM Art & Play: 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mnsmeOiVooTHtVDL1mBVjn8mPVTXk9_TQYUIBEzeXC27ztcbEHj7tdbbqbHGK7w6HdJUeaufOumxwoMKFkdUXeTG0ccDlBVQIYTGcMU8zVBrc2PEjoshZz84tedSeSf9WenZvRUOTgR7gXQTANTIOmLBNMMqUdIsqUyKuB2gL-py4IJ5v_gvkXjRKXYkJjKM59TX30zmX7s=&c=1Y3tZww4_vICqWhpOlVyRUl24NfZ2dAfx9OV_hObcB7pDj4objvZEg==&ch=rSTxSWZcz5En4XT-YPgUU4EKcuBoPQY9xg9dCwQ4iASz5ybeH_TCdg==
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040548A5A62FA7FD0-44466097-science#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4CACA82CA46-44746772-science#/
mailto:rajiedeol@gmail.com


The next class is Tuesday, March 12th, at 2:30pm in the MPR. Your
child(ren) may only attend if they are signed up via the signup genius. Classes
are FULL, so if your child(ren) cannot attend, please delete their signup so that
their spot may be offered to someone on the waitlist.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
SuperSTEM: 

Thank you to those students who turned in work for the December/January
issue. Credit will be given and work returned. The answer key to this issue
may be found here. 
​The February issue of SuperSTEM is due Friday, March 15th.
Please download, complete, and hand in the skills worksheets at the front
office SLAM bin. 
Please complete the following sections of the current issue in order to receive
full credit:  

Math Puzzle: Sloth Operations
Make a Claim: Do Aliens Exist? Line Graph: UFO Sightings
How Fossils Form
Drawing STEM Words
Fossil Measurements
Cool STEM Jobs Spotlight
Photography’s Rule of Thirds
Map: California Condor Range
Measure Your Heart Rate

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
SLAM Program signups are now open! 

Please sign up your students here. 
 
Most SLAM programs are best suited for 3rd-5th graders, however,
several programs this year are open to students from grades 1-2 also
(if there is enough interest and we have enough parent volunteers).

   Any questions about SLAM? 
Please email :  gosycamoreslam@gmail.com

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Enub-WuuUUQ1gxd33myFCS3iEszAHFTUKRdKUNYhrYpp23yg5EBPdyudMxzh7cUni8ZO0YuRWEFOGP7EAvaOXo_3H338mMhtAOPBVl_N6WfDJmYiSMGzuCy_UEJiR9KQygakiSoHyDSw9bxop-2z0FTMrA11-7rZ2xRNmXyhcofJclzrXoe5-MA32ck3_KDwj8toq7Ncm4M=&c=NK-Q-iRBI8qann_FvSIn43PPZL9fEXqiw2SmQYVVWRbnhVENiKjuLA==&ch=qeKVavJxo8PdIvnnNFUMOIFXWWNfXE0Bq-m6V3o6rVqged_Y0x24UA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0012vbw2kf9494qTxeRgXh1sGwmDnGeExCob3lRDCI2w_fhcjsu6CwQsfdOGuzsoj5VAMHCdTGOm5zrTV3JOuo_YKAschLFAH6U20vpsep9tBzd4_FQ6bfpuFaScvRSO8B90UZYFV9JH_79xIdZyhvZYBmw8asF7O5rD-rtSJqunwIi7aJ8xZ50rlExTeScIUc5chZOk7ObX5U=&c=DdQRBEiOqUQCX6rNGbI3t5tq1LB2qDqKwe_CicL3Semg4cDj3LVEFw==&ch=CyjnzkjxC3nOve_DTkeUxFbKom-3GXbIyS0wN4qIs0qwLZZrdngvpQ==
https://sites.google.com/view/sycamoreslam/sign-up?authuser=0
mailto:gosycamoreslam@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PqggT6SJlCnNjTIldX3z8wQSeO_Qp3SwCUDFPficH9jAPElNMeueWAh5k-LQySKeWIZ417B5nrjjxuSKP4nJ_KAlJDFEQxzutfIF4NChvUn7IZhlRCtUFddJWkQsYGvqQWcwa8AGnpE=&c=kC1H2iDCn77pNWo55da42Zp8GegqjKkuHk_uC7rll_6XrTUuMZ5qyw==&ch=UkJX_Hiyr2BCPXW-xZz2egRqPBB-xLfU4M7HHvvGyETm4VI4b2A4vQ==


 

 
Join Our Shark Fund Graphics Team and Dive into Creativity! 



 
Dippin’ Dot Calendar:
3/13, 3/27
Dippin Dot Pre-pay Punch Cards are Back!

 
Punch cards can be purchased for $25.00 at all Dippin Dot

Wednesday events with cash or check made payable to "Sycamore Shark
Fund” 

Prepay for 5 Dippin' Dots, get one free
Save time in line
No need to bring money to school
Families can share one card
100% of proceeds benefit your students at Sycamore

Shark Fund would like to Thank You for your support with our 
Wednesday Dippin' Dot Wednesday Fundraiser.

Dippin dots has sold over $8,000!!!!!!

Kindergarten Sales @ 11:30 am near the Kinder playground
1st-5th Grade Sales @ 12:50-1:10pm near the back MPR/blacktop entrance

Lost Punch Cards or any other Dippin Dot questions please contact
 Dippin' Dot Dana Claffey

925-407-7178 Dana.claffey@gmail.com 

mailto:Dana.claffey@gmail.com


 
Double the impact of your school donations with Corporate Match!

Follow these simple steps: https://srvef.org/matching-gifts/

https://srvef.org/matching-gifts/


 

 

Library Corner

Please help your reader find their missing library books, or replace the
book/pay the fine and let me know via email at:
 jprindiville@srvusd.net.

==============================================================================
Battle of the Books (3rd - 5th) --> Program Lead: Christiana at
analeung817(at)yahoo(dot)com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4CAEA92FA31-battle1#/

​Take Care,
Jen Prindiville
Library Media Coordinator
Sycamore Valley Elementary

 

mailto:jprindiville@srvusd.net
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4CAEA92FA31-battle1#/


Sharky Shout Out:

Thank you to PTA coordinator and volunteers Megan Johnson,
Jenny Carter and Sarah Cain for helping with Words Matter

Week.

  

Mark your calendar:
Date to Be Determined @ 4:00pm

The meeting will be virtual.

===============================================
More information about Site Council is available at:

https://syes.srvusd.net/Families/Site-Council/Site-Council/index.html
 

The Lost & Found rack is located at the front of school near the MPR.

With the change of weather our lost and found is growing!!!

Take a look at the rack and in the yellow bin.
You may be surprised and find a sweatshirt / jacket / or sweater that you

did not know was left behind.

Please make sure that your child's name is
marked in their clothing.

Smaller Lost & Found items are in the Office.
Water Bottles and Lunch Boxes are on the shelf in the MPR.

 



Black Dragon Chess - Spring 2024
Chess classes will be offered Thursday afternoons 2:35pm - 3:35pm.
Chess class will be held in our school library.
Mar. 14th - May 30th
No class during winter break.
See attached flyer to sign up.

Chess Enrichment Class
=====================================================

Brick Techniques: STEM Basics with Lego - Winter 23/24
Grades K - 2nd
Jan. 29 - Mar. 25, 2024
No class on 2/19/24
2:30pm - 4:00pm School Library
See attached flyer to sign up

STEM Basics with Lego

=====================================================

Sports Camp - Winter 2024 - Session #3 - 1/18-3/14
Description: This Multi-Sport program combines all your favorite sports into one
action-packed after-school enrichment experience. Each week participants will learn
the fundamentals of a new sport through PLAY! Sports include: Baseball,
Basketball, Capture the Ball, Dodgeball, Flag Football, Soccer, Volleyball, and
Ultimate Disc! Skyhawks Coaches provide a positive environment where young
athletes can develop at their own pace with lots of encouragement and a big focus
on FUN! Your child will leave with new skills, new friends, and a new love for
sports!  

Sports Camp Flyer

 

​Child Nutrition

Job Opening at Sycamore
Kitchen Assistant

https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/eb2de023-e9c8-4dfe-bbaa-ec7b738b0a03.pdf?rdr=true


Monday - Friday
10:00am - 1:45pm

Meals Provided @ Sycamore
Breakfast & Lunch will be provided at no cost to all students that

request a meal at school.

MENUS
 

For more information about the meals, please visit the Child Nutrition Website.
https://www.srvusd.net/Departments/Business-Services/Child-
Nutrition/index.html

 
 

https://srvusd.nutrislice.com/menu/menus-eula
https://www.srvusd.net/Departments/Business-Services/Child-Nutrition/index.html
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